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Summary of HortNZ's submission 
 

What is Marlborough District Council’s proposed values 
and environmental outcomes consultation about? 
 

Marlborough District Council is consulting on the proposed visions and environmental 
outcomes for each of the FMU in the region.  These will inform the level of ambition in the 
plan and other aspects such as target attribute states and limit needed to achieve visions 
and environmental outcomes. 

Key changes /provisions 
Horticulture New Zealand would like to seek the following considerations: 

• Domestic food production as a region wide value.   

• Retaining flexibility in freshwater plans to enable other suitable production activities, 
such as horticulture in the future. 

• Supports the recognition of water storage as an approach to creating freshwater 
reliability and security in the region. 

  

WHERE TO GO FOR MORE INFORMATION 

• Marlborough District Council: About Freshwater Management - Marlborough 
District Council 

• Keep an eye on HortNZ’s website Home | Horticulture New Zealand — Ahumāra 
Kai Aotearoa (hortnz.co.nz) 

• Contact: Leanne.roberts@hortnz.co.nz 
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